
The Study Abroad Fair will take place from 2pm to 5pm on 22nd
October in the Student Skills Centre based in the library building at
Northumbria City Campus.

We do not have storage space available to store any items before the
fair, so we ask that you bring any marketing materials with you.  You
will be given one desk to display materials and a small area for a single
‘pop-up’ banner.  We are not permitted to stick any items to walls.

We have access to the room from 8am if you would like to leave any
items before the Training Week sessions start at 9am.  A member of
the International Mobility Team will stay in the room with any items
until the fair begins but would ask that you do not leave anything
valuable.

We predict the fair will be busy, in 2023 we had 180 students attend.
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Northumbria is a research-intensive, business-focused, professional university with a global reputation
for academic excellence. It is based in the heart of Newcastle upon Tyne, which is regularly voted the
best place in the UK for students. The University has its origins in the Rutherford College, founded in
1880. Today, by putting students at the heart of an outstanding experience, and with world leading
research and award-winning partnerships, Northumbria is a new kind of excellent university.


